
Ch 28: 554-560 MHz 
 
“The licensee is requesting an STA to take the station silent due to the financial impact from the 
coronavirus.  Advertising at the station has dropped precipitously to the point where the licensee can no 
longer meet monthly expenses.  As businesses begin to reopen, licensee is hopeful advertising will 
resume and in the meantime, licensee will continue to explore new opportunities for bringing in 
sufficient income to sustain station operations.” 
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